
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/26/2017 10:51:36 AM
Subject: Jobs

I think this is worth posting


http://www.thestate.com/opinion/article158206689.html​

Maybe something like, "Let's not bring this job-killer to SC"


mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
http://www.thestate.com/opinion/article158206689.html

